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Minutes of a LI?GF@ meeting of the Facilities and Building Committee held via Zoom Meeting Link, 
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Nil 
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The Executive Director, Facilities Services spoke to his report as included with the agenda 
package and noted current initiatives underway including: 
- Operations and Rentals Department Review – 
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A brief background to the Feed-U-Cate 38 program was provided by the Executive Director, 
Facilities Services.  He noted the program’s purpose established by a committee of students 
and staff in the fall of 2012, to support district students in need with meals that include 
breakfast, lunch and snacks and to also educate the community about district food programs. 
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The Chairperson of the Facilities Services Centre (FSC) Social Committee, Andrew Brown was 
pleased to present a cheque in the amount of $5,100 on behalf of the FSC Social Committee 
through the support and contributions of FSC staff over the last year and a half and noted 
that $17,000.00 has been raised in total for this program over the years.  This incredible gift 
will be put to great use in our schools in supporting children next year. 
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Meeting minutes from April 7, 2021 were attached for information. 
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 The meeting adjourned at 5:15 pm. 
 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Ken Hamaguchi, Chairperson 
Facilities and Building Committee 


